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EDWIN I. HMOI NUCLEAR PUNT UNITS 1, 2
* ' . DIESEL GENERA'IOR RELIABILITY (GENERIC IEITER 84-15)

Gentlenen:
,

YourLletter dated July 2,1984 requested Georgia Power Capany (GPC) to; .

furnish infomation related to reliability and upgrading of diesel
generators. . We hereby request.an extension for our response until November
7, 1984, based upon the following:

i

1. 'Ite' initial copy of your letter (GL 84-15) was danaged by the
! ' postal service, and was received in an illegible condition. We'

.
requested a replacanent copy in ' a conversation with Mr. George
Rivenbark (replacanent copy received July 30, 1984);!

2. A large workload at the plant site and corporate office for the
,

; Unit 2 -recirculation pipe replacanent outage, along' with the
|

preparation for the upconing Unit 1 outage scheduled for fall,
1984, have prevented application of sufficient. resources to address

j Generic Istter 84-15 by the proposed schedule; and
"

-3. Our yet to be proposed Technical Specifications to support. a
' desired diesel generator reliability goal are conplete, but will be
delayed due to. the requested actions stated in Generic' Imtter
84-15. It will require a longer time for establishing a consistent
asproach between our response to your letter and our proposed

[ Technical Specifications.

GPC has previously -subnitted to you (see letter dated January 9,1984)'

' ' information on fast cold starts of diesel generators, as a response to your
letter dated Decenber.16, 1983 (Generic Letter 83-41). This information

'

. will be updated and subnitted along with the response to Generic Ietter
' 84-15.
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If you should require additional infoonation regarding this request
please contact this office.

Very truly yours,

/ X Ps ,

_ L. T. Gucwa

CTAnb

xc: H. C. Nix, Jr.

J. P. O'Reilly (NRC- Region II)
Senior Resident Inspector

uns


